Nikon Corporation
Business Development Division
Yokohama Plant: 471, Nagaodai-cho, Sakae-ku,

Nikon Yokohama-city, Kanagawa 244-8533 Japan

PHONE: +81-45-853-8650 FAX:+81-45-853-8559

July, 1%, 2015

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia MD 21046

Subject: the dismissal letter for FCC ID: RZ4CWFMB01
Dear Sir/Madam:

This is to notify that the product, FCC ID: RZ4ACWFMBO01, we decided not to be on market in U.S.A.
Therefore, we will request the dismissal of equipment authorization.

- Model name: CTX-CWFMBO01
-FCC ID: RZACWFMBO01

The device has never been placed to the market, and has ever been mass-produced.

We would be appreciated if you could process the dismissal arrangement pursuant to FCC rule.

Sincerely,
/ % / A /
v S~
Atsuo Nakada

Department Manager, Planning & Management Department
Nikon Corporation, Business Development Division
Yokohama Plant: 471, Nagaodai-cho, Sakae-ku,
Yokohama-city, Kanagawa 244-8533 Japan



